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E R R A T U M 

In the June 2011 issue of the journal, in the article by Trinh 
et al (Trinh TT, Chan PA, Edwards O, Hollenbeck B, Huang 
B, Burdick N, Jefferson JA, Mermel LA. Peripheral venous 
catheter-related Staphylococcus aureus bacteremia. Infect Con­
trol Hosp Epidemiol 2011;32(6):579-583), there is an error in 

the Discussion section, fourth paragraph, first sentence. This 
sentence should read as follows: "We found 0.07 [not 0.06] 
PVC-related S. aureus bacteremias per 1,000 catheter-days." 
The authors regret this error. 
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